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From: Janet Esser [jesser@mail.sdsu.edu]
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 3:25 PM
To: Energy - Mediaoffice
Subject: Quail Brush Power Plant letter to Marti Emerald

Dear Marti Emerald: 
 
I live across Mission Gorge Road from Mission Trails Regional Park Urban Preserve on Hillandale Drive. My 
late husband, Prof. Robert Radlow, was co-chair together with Prof. Peter Andersen of the grass roots 
committee that saved this vital part of our green belt from Judy McCarty and the real estate developers. Many  
people helped including Law Professor Bob Simmons of USD and the law firm that took the case pro bono—
and won. Judy McCarty wasted five million of the tax payers' money while failing to get an environmental 
impact report. Don't these people ever quit?! Now they want to ruin this important natural park by building a 
toxic power plant. If this is so vitally necessary to SDG&E have them move it to where it will not impact those 
of us who live close by. It will affect our health and our property values negatively! Please support the well 
thought out decision made by the planning commission and JUST SAY NO to 
the purposed Quail Brush power plant. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Janet Brody Esser, PhD 
Professor emerita Latin American Art History, San Diego State University 
Associate Director emerita, Center for Latin American Studies, San Diego State University 
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